
Join the magic of after 
school experiences 

Dear Families, 

At Camp Australia, we provide an 
engaging and supportive space for 
children to play, connect, learn and 
grow. If you haven’t joined us for one 
of our OSHC sessions, now’s the 
time to do it as we’re offering all new 
families your first session free in 
Term 3!

Our experienced team of educators 
are dedicated to providing a safe and 
engaging space for your child to learn 
through experience. Every experience 
is tailored to your child and focused 
on developing their curiosity, 
imagination and resilience.

Every afternoon we’ve got a feature 
activity, along with dedicated zones 
like the art zone, construction zone 
and relaxation zone; so, your child 
can choose the best experience  
for them!

To register and book, head to 
pp.campaustralia.com.au.  

To attend our care, families must 
register their child first. Registering 
your child means we have all the 
correct information we need to best 
care for them. Because of this, we 
recommend all families to register 
an account with us - that way if you 
ever need us, you only need to book 
the session, as we’ll already have all 
the documentation we need  
from you. 

When you choose Camp Australia, 
you’re choosing:

Convenience: Camp Australia’s 
extended operating hours have been 
designed to suit most families’ needs. 

�Access: Our industry leading Parent 
Portal gives you complete control of 
your bookings and interactions with 
us. Plus, our Customer Care team are 
available 7 days a week, from 5am – 
9pm, so you can call us when it  
suits you.

Why choose Camp Australia? Registration is free

Government subsidy is available  
for eligible families 

Register free and book now 
pp.campaustralia.com.au

*Terms and Conditions: Applies to first booking per child only. Valid for Before or After School Care. This offer is available for a limited time only; to receive their free session, 
valid customers must book before the conclusion of Term 3 2020. This offer is only available to new registrants who have not previously used Camp Australia’s services. Due 
to licensing capacities, there are limited spaces available each day, so we recommend our customers to always book in advance. To avoid exceeding capacity, some days 
may not be selectable. For more information visit your school’s page at www.campaustralia.com.au 

The Child Care Subsidy (CCS) 
reduces the fees you pay before 
you are billed. Your eligibility for 
the subsidy is determined by your 
family’s annual adjusted taxable 
income, the type of childcare you 
use, and your activity level.

First  
session  

FREE in  
Term 3!

For families affected by COVID-19, 
the Additional Child Care Subsidy 
(ACCS) is available to you. Eligible 
families experiencing temporary 
hardship can receive an additional 
reduction on their childcare fees.


